
AFRICAN AMERICANS AND POLITICS

Data from the past 50 years reveal the upward yet uneven trajectory of black political leadership in America.

January 25, Rep. Davis had been a senator from Mississippi until  By , other demographic and cultural
changes resulted in the Republicans' holding a majority of white-majority House districts. Various federal
court decisions resulted in states' creating districts to provide for some where the majority of the population
were African Americans, rather than gerrymandering to exclude black majorities. Deval and Obama have
adopted the same strategy 11 : It taps into an optimism, real or manufactured, that we are all in this together,
full of possibility; and it avoid the negative and what detractors call victimhood. Since the s, when decades of
the Great Migration resulted in millions of African Americans having migrated from the South, no state has
had a majority of African-American residents. The party offered these migrants an outlet for political
participation that was unimaginable in the Jim Crow South. Time Magazine. McCormick and Jones defined it
as such: Conducting a campaign in a stylistic fashion that defuses the polarizing effects of race by avoiding
explicit references to race-specific issues, while at the same time emphasizing those issues that are perceived
as racially transcendent, thus mobilizing a broad segment of the electorate for purposes of capturing or
maintaining public office MCCORMICK AND JONES , p. Otherwise, America runs the danger of taking
postracialism for a reality, and as a consequence of confusing the increasing fluidity of the social construct of
race with an evaporation of racist practices, thus becoming blind to the rigidity of structural racism. With
Democrats gaining control of the New York State Senate â€”the third time in more than 80
yearsâ€”Stewart-Cousins was unanimously chosen to lead that powerful body. Most participants indeed seem
to agree with the idea that postracial America, a place where race no longer matters and everyone has the same
opportunities, is something to be wished for. August 17,  His economic policies depended on the support of
southern congressional leaders, and FDR refused to risk that support by challenging segregation in the South.
One would be mistaken, though, to read continuous progression away from racialized politics. It is also easier
for them not to make explicit references to specific racial interests because of the absence of strong ties with
civil rights organizations. In the two waves of the Great Migration through , more than six and a half million
blacks moved north and west and became highly urbanized. She also successfully protected affordable housing
under the Agriculture Department's Section program. By refusing to close ranks with the traditional black
leadership and its network of organizations and omitting to put the emphasis or even negating the very
existence of specific black interests, at least in discourse, Obama was making perfect use of the most effective
strategy. Lucy McBath D-Ga. Disfranchisement[ edit ] With the Southern states " redeemed ", Democrats
gradually regained control of Southern legislatures. Therefore, he launched a campaign which was more
organized and better financed, but above all more in line with the traditional Democratic strategy, with a less
racialized message. Black U. They proceeded to restrict the rights of the majority of blacks and many poor
whites to vote by imposing new requirements for poll taxes , subjective literacy tests , more strict residency
requirements and other elements difficult for laborers to satisfy. It was there that she introduced a bill to make
Martin Luther King Jr. His term expired in , the same year that William McKinley , who was the last president
to have fought in the Civil War, died. Harper's Weekly Feb. The Thirteenth Amendment ratified December 6, ,
abolished slavery. This requires further investigation. Clayton secured billions of dollars in relief aid when
Hurricane Floyd damaged North Carolina in , helped organize a campaign to encourage African Americans to
become homeowners and was a key opponent against the GOP's attempt at cutting federal aid for summer job
programs for youth. The election of President Franklin D. They are also better inclined to dismiss the potential
reality of racial equality in the present or in the future.


